
From: Kenny Roder

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Permit #41491

Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 12:57:43 PM

Hi Melissa,
It is my understanding the permit #41491 has expired, however I didn't realize it was only 6
months. 
The reason it took so long is it has been extremely difficult  to find workers that actually show
up and work and I went through several people to finally reach the point to be ready for final
inspection, 
There has been no changes to the structure of the home, just cosmetics, Paint, Flooring, Trim,
Deck, Ect.
At this point I am ready for inspection. please help me if you can with the permit fee if
possible? 

Have a great day!

Kenny Roder
(386)623-1609
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